
Board of Supervisors: 

 

As full time community residents since 1978, we urge you to NOT support the most recent 

ordinance regarding cannabis expansion. We face climate change related issues of water 

shortages and catastrophic wildfires. In our opinion, these issues should be among your main 

focus as supervisors. These issues are more important than this ordinance. We live in a 

democracy and your job is to represent the majority of your constituents. Please protect our 

environment and limited resources that make Mendocino County unique and beautiful. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael and Patricia Harrison 

Brooktrails/Willits, CA 

 


